
Brad Pitt and Angelina Jolie
Keep a Tight Family Life

If  their  life  was  like  a  sitcom,  it’d  be  called  “The
Brangelina Bunch.”  Brad Pitt and Angelina Jolie were out in
New  Orleans  last  weekend  with  their  entire  clan  of  kids,
according to People. While things are busy on vacation with
the family, the life of this celebrity family is becoming, as
a source said, “organized chaos.”  “Of course it’s wild when
all the kids are there, and evening tends to be a bit chaotic
with dinner and bedtime are both good with rules,” the source
said. “[Pitt and Jolie] there are definitely consequences,
like time-outs, for bad behavior, but for the most part the
kids all get along.”

How can you include your kids in date night?
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Cupid’s Advice:

1. Go somewhere kid friendly: Avoid the bars and clubs with
your children. Instead, perhaps try a child’s movie, bowling
or mini-golfing. Plus, it’s sometimes fun to revisit your own
childhood!

2. Back before bedtime: Try to have your kids in early. But
just because they went to sleep, doesn’t mean your night is
over. Rent a movie to watch after the kids are sleeping so you
can have some romantic alone time.

3. Keep it ‘G-Rated’: Try to be mindful about you and your
partner’s PDA. Your offspring are observant creatures so try
to set the example for proper etiquette when in public.


